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A Message from your Exhalted Ruler
Members All,

Well, here goes my first article as your new ER for 2018-2019 year.

First off I would like to say thank you to the Extreme girls for their help during the Installation dinner. 
Next watch your calendars for upcoming events as we have some great ideas for the coming months. 
Thanks to Annette, Ron and Tim for all the work you have done in the past months. I want to thank 
the new officers for their enthusiasm for this year. I especially want to thank the members for their 
confidence and support. Remember, this is your Lodge. Support it and become involved. The officers 
and I look forward to seeing more of you in the future. I’ll close for now as I don’t know how much 
room there is in the newsletter, plus I have been told by some members I can be long winded. You 
know who you are. I hope May and June are good months for you all. 

Fraternally,
Gary Hinesley, ER

A Chukkle or Two from McGoo
It has been quite a while since you’ve had to endure this column in our news bulletin, so I hope you 
will enjoy this offering and maybe let someone know. 

I’ve mentioned before in this space our friend, Cookie Baker.  She is an elderly Grandmother who 
recently went on an Alaskan Cruise with her son’s family.  While on the cruise, Cookie met Ethel, 
another elderly lady, and they developed quite a friendship.  Ethel was a bit senile but sweet as 
could be.  Cookie and her were sitting on the lounge chairs on the deck reading and soaking up the 
sunlight.  Cookie said, “You know, Ethel, I’ve been reading this ‘Sex and Marriage’ book and all they 
talk about is ‘mutual orgasm.’ ‘Mutual orgasm’ here and ‘mutual orgasm’ there. Tell me, Ethel, when 
your husband was alive, did you two ever have mutual orgasm?

Ethel thought for a long while. Finally, she shook her head and said, “No, I think we had State Farm.

”While on the subject of Cookie Baker, her grandson, Kurt N. Klimber, is the subject of many of 
Cookie’s stories.  While he was in kindergarten an assignment was to create a picture with crayons.  
The Teacher would occasionally walk around to see each child’s work.  When she got to Kurt’s desk, 
he was working diligently.  She asked what the drawing was.  Kurt replied, “I’m drawing God.

”The teacher paused and said, “But no one knows what God looks like.”Without missing a beat, or 
looking up from his drawing, little Kurt replied, “They will in a minute.

”Well with that, I had better close for this time.  I’ll leave you with this thought.  Why do they lock filling 
station rest rooms, are they afraid someone might clean them?



Drop Tine Lounge News

Wow, did Dan and Shane put on an amazing St. Patrick’s Day meal! Everyone enjoyed the
amazing food and their green beer. Congratulations to the newly elected officer’s. We had an
amazing turnout for the Installation dinner and we would like to thank the Cheyenne Extreme
Girls for helping with the serving and clean up. I also couldn’t have done it without the help of
Robert, Gil, Debbie and Linda! Thank you all for your continued help and support! With
summer coming around the corner (we hope) we are going to discontinue Monday night meals but 
will have appetizers and drink specials to replace. Come on down for some munchies and play some 
cards on Monday nights. They are playing cribbage, but there has been talk on getting some pinochle 
games going!!

Bowling is over but Thursday night Buy One Get One (BOGO) will continue.

The Officer’s Mother’s Day Brunch is a go so bring all the amazing Mom’s down for an awesome 
brunch, 10 am -1 pm, with drink specials! We don’t want to forget the Dad’s, so we will also be having 
a Bacon Extravaganza for Father’s Day and drink specials also!

Continue to watch our bulletin boards around the Club for more information on upcoming
events and any special functions. Our members continue to be the heart and soul of our Lodge, and 
your continued support shows that and is greatly appreciated.
 
Annette Newnum
Club Manager   

From the Desk of the Secretary
First I want to thank everyone for their recent support during my absence the last couple of months. 
Thank you to all that have paid their 18-19 dues already. We are over 80% paid up nd it’s only May 
1st. Keep it up and I hope to hear from the rest of you soon.

Please remember you can always contact me for anything. If you have questions, issues with
your door card, membership or any other questions about the Elks at all you can reach me by
email, CheyenneElks2017@gmail.com or Lodge 307-514-5717, my cell at 307-421-4173.

Ron Newnum, Lodge 660 Secretary

wyoelks.org 
user name: lodge        password: wyoelks

Last Workday!

8 am - June 2

Please plan to
help out!

SHOW CASE YOUR BUSINESS
ELKS NEWSLETTER AND WEBSITE

BUSINESS CARD AD $100 PER YEAR
CALL THE LODGE @

307-514-5717
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BOGO
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BURGER NIGHT
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       WORK DAY 8 am
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MOTHER’S DAY
BRUNCH
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FLAG DAY LUNCH
BURGERS/DOGS
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LODGE OFFICERS:
Exalted Ruler – Gary Hinesley
Leading Knight – Randy Moss
Loyal Knight– Perry Helgeson
Lecturing Knight – Marv Klapal
Secretary – Ron Newnum
Treasurer – Tim Allen
Tiler – Bob Fisch
Esquire – Mikey Trujillo
Chaplain – Dan Shadakofsky
Inner Guard – Jim Robinson

Trustees/House Committee:
1 yr. Trustee – Susie Gallup
2 yr. Trustee – Gary McKee
3 yr. Trustee – Dwayne Pauli
4 yr. Trustee – Tanya Lallak
5 yr. Trustee – Shirley Puente

Deadline for the July/August Newsletter is Wednesday, June 20, 2017.
NOTE: To minimize the cost of the newsletter, all submissions will be limited to Lodge and or 
Club events or updates, reports from committees and paid advertisements only.

Want your newsletter subscription changed to online? 
See bartender for permission form to send electronically to your personal email/gmail.

Elks Lodge 660  307-514-5717

Appetizers, Anyone?
The Club is now offering all patrons of the bar

Wisconsin Cheese Curds, Jalapeno Potato Poppers or Boneless Chicken Wing Dings
These appetizers will be available for purchase to accompany your favorite beverage.


